
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €260.00 and Envelopes 

€437.50. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

All residents of the Dunhill, Fenor, Boatstrand and Annestown communities are invited 

to attend the Annual General Meeting of the DFBA  at 8.00 p.m. this Wednesday 6th                  

December  in the Education Centre in Dunhill.  There is an election for board                                                    

membership. Accounts will be reviewed and many of the activities delivered and 

planned for our community will be discussed. Come, hear and have your say. 

Interesting fact for November                                                                                                    
As World War  ended in November 1918, the Spanish flu pandemic spread across the 
globe. It affected one billion people and caused more deaths than the Great War, with over 
20,000 deaths here in Ireland. In a bid to combat the spread of flu schools in the area were 
closed from October 30th to January 7th. 

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

2nd December 

2018 

Saturday, December 1st Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m.                                    
Anniversary Mass  for  Joe, Mary, Martin, James 
& John Naughton                                                                                                                 

Sunday, December 2nd Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                    
Anniversary Mass  for James & Philomena Daniels 
Pray for Michael, Margaret & Noel Dunphy                                
also Mary Power, Alice Seaton nee Power                    
& Biddy Power.                                                           

Friday,  December 7th Vigil Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m.                 

Saturday,  December 8th                   

The Immaculate Conception                                     

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass  for  Agnes Veale 

Saturday,  December 8th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass  for Eileen Nolan 

Sunday,  December 9
th

 Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass  for  Mick & Maggie Murphy 

The Annual Collection for the Society of St Vincent de Paul is being taken up before 

Mass in both churches, of Dunhill and Fenor next weekend. As demand for assistance 

continues the society are hopeful donations will be as generous as possible. We thank you 

for your loyal and generous support over the years and once again ask you to donate as 

generously as possible to help those in greatest need in our parish.  

The Annual Community Care Christmas Party takes place on Sunday, December 9th start-

ing at 1.30 p.m. in the G.A.A. Centre, Dunhill.  It is always a great festive occasion when 

all in our community come together.  We would love to see some new faces this year as 

well as the usual friends. Contact Dan 087-9620329, Maime 086-3130480, John 086-

8726563 or Cáit 085-7364341.  

St. Vincent de Paul Society                                                                                                                                 
Do you need help with household expenses, heating bills or educational expenses?                               
Or do you know someone that does need help? If so, the St. Vincent de Paul Society are 
available to help out. If you know someone who needs help we encourage you to ask 
them to contact us at 6A Convent, Hill, Tramore in writing or telephone 051-391966/ 
0892118616/1850200551or email: svdptramore@gmail.com 

We welcome at Mass in Fenor next Saturday, the boys and girls from Dunhill and 

Fenor schools who are preparing for their First Holy Communion next year. The parish 

program ‘Grow in Love’  will be involved in the liturgy at Mass.  

Dunhill-Fenor Defibrillator Group  
Church gate collection on Sunday 2nd Dec in Dunhill Church                                                            
We are raising funds to buy 2 new Defibrillator’s (AED’s) and heated boxes.  
One for Dunhill and one for Fenor.  
These Defibrillators will be accessible to the public and also the Ambulance services by 
means of a keypad. These are essential to the community.  
We will appreciate any support you can give.                                                                                   
We aim to have another collection in Fenor Church in early 2019.   

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

